MOSS GREEKK MARINES
ADOPTED UNITS

ADOPTED UNIT NO. 73
MM 261
200 MARINES



Subject: 73 - VMM 261
Attachments: MossCreekMarines3.jpg; smime.p7s

From: Guwill@aol.com []
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 2:51 PM
To: Subject: Fwd: Moss Creek Marines

Fellow Moss Creek Marines

Here is a note from VMM 261--will get the pictures to you soon--
Fred

From: joshua.culver
To: Guwill

Sent: 4/14/2014 1:24:44 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
Subj: RE: Moss Creek Marines

Mr. Will,

We have received the first 14 boxes, and the Marines love them. | have
attached a picture of some of the Marines with your care packages. They're
all trying to look cool because they're posing in front of the osprey, but

they were all very happy when | delivered it to them. As the drawdown
continues conditions are becoming more austere here so the packages you
folks sent were a nice morale boost and will continue to be as they role in.
I'll send more pictures in the actual shops with the Marines in the coming
days.

Semper Fidelis,

Capt Culver

-—-Original Message-----

From: Guwill

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 8:01 PM

To: Culver Capt Joshua D RC(SW) VMM-261 Aviator
Subject. Re: Moss Creek Marines

Capt Culver--
You all are most welcomel!

Semper Fidelis!
Fred Will

In a message dated 4/1/2014 4.56:56 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time,
joshua.culver writes:

Mr.Will,
Thank you very much for supporting us. | will definitely let you
know when
we get the packages. | mentioned it at the department head meeting
today
and the CO and the rest of the department heads were very grateful
to your
group as well. As we get ready to leave Afghanistan the conditions
are
gradually becoming more austere so you're packages will be a welcome
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taste

of home. We'll get a picture with the marines and their care
packages much

like your brochure which | received the other day. Thanks again
sir.

Semper Fidelis,

Capt Culver, Joshua D
VMM 261 OEF 14.1
S-5 Officer

DSN (318)357-5688

-----Original Message--—-

From: Guwill []

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 12:04 AM

To: Culver Capt Joshua D RC(SW) VMM-261 Aviator
Subject: Moss Creek Marines

Capt. Culver--

The Moss Creek Marines have just mailed 33 boxes of goodies from
your "Wish

List" to the Marines and Sailors of VMM-261--We would appreciate it
if you

would let us know when the packages are received and if possible
take a few

pictures of your Marines and Sailors opening the boxes and send them
to us--

If there is anything else that you all need--please let us know--
Semper Fidelis!
Fred Will

Commanding Officer
Moss Creek Marines
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